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FOOD CORPORATION OF INDIA 

Food Corporation of India will be observing Vigilance Awareness Week from 

30th October to 5th November 2023 on the following theme: 

"Say no to corruption; commit to the Nation" 

FCI is a premier organisation of the Government of India which has played 

vital role in transforming the crisis management-oriented food security of the 

country into a stable food security systenm. The role of the organisation becomes 

even more significant in the backdrop of the National Food Security Act, 2013, 

which commits to distributing grains through TPDS and other welfare schemes, at 

highly subsidized prices. The organisation continuously endeavours to leverage 

technology and explore new strategies to increase efficiency in its operations and 

transparency in its administration to overcome the challenges involved in 

eradicating corruption. 

I am glad to know that this year during the campaign period vigorous 

measures have been taken tO create awareness on Public Interest Disclosure and 

Protection of Informers Resolution' and organising 'training of trainers' to build 

capacity across the organisation in the areas of preventive vigilance. I believe that 

the efforts would strengthen the preventive vigilance functions in the organisation. 

Organising Vigilance Awareness Week reaffirms our dedication to increasing 

awareness among employees and stakeholders about the perils of corruption. I 

hope to see all the employees of the Corporation and stakeholders collectively 

participate in large numbers to combat corruption and I wish Vigilance Awareness 

Week, 2023 a great success. 

(Ashok K. K. Meena) 
Chairman and Managing Director 
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